
	
  
	
  

 
 
 
Lamborghini Blancpain Super Trofeo Paul Ricard 
Statement 3 
 
 
 
Le Castellet, June 30, 2013. Following his accident in this morning’s Lamborghini Blancpain 
Super Trofeo race at the Paul Ricard circuit, Autocarrozzeria Imperiale driver Andrea Solimè was 
airlifted to the Sainte Musse Hospital in Toulon to be attended by doctors for a number of 
injuries. 
 
Andrea is conscious and according to the doctors treating him, his overall condition is 
satisfactory and he will remain under observation for the time being. 
 
A further update will be issued in due course. 
 
 

- Ends - 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Raffaello Porro, Director of Communications & External Relations, 
Automobili Lamborghini t +39 335 10 15 456 
 
 
  
 
 

	
  


